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Activities 

● Fall sports got underway on August 4 with conditioning for volleyball, football, and cross 
country 

● Custodians are finishing up the final touches for the start of the school year. Everything is 
shiny and bright.  

● Teachers have been in the building leading up to their first day today. 
● Secretaries have been busy with new enrollment and getting ready for the first day. This 

includes making sure our teachers have everything they need for their classrooms and 
updating all the documents we use and printing off class schedules for each teacher. 

 
Work 
Last week we had 9th-12th students in the building to check out computers and go through their 
schedule. 7th-8th grade orientation is on Tuesday evening at 5:30. I will talk to parents and students 
about policies they need to know and students will check out their computers, look at their 
schedules, and run through their class schedules. 
 
We did an online registration this year. We have had a good response rate on this and will follow up 
with those who did not complete it once school starts. It was not seamless but we are working 
through it. 
 
Looking Forward 

● Volleyball will kick off on August 21 with a jamboree 
● Cross Country opener will be at home on August 28 
● Football will start the year at Perkins County on Thursday, August 28 
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